
Nature Center

Modeling Service Learning and the 40 Assets Training programs, the Kiwanis Club of Coppell has initiated a
student-run project to develop a nature center in Coppell. Groups of students from each middle school and the high
school have met in various subcommittees to investigate sites, features, marketing and finances needed for this
project. A student group will be presenting the project to the City Council on May 24th. In advance of this
presentation, Michael Holzheimer from CHS will be presenting an overview of the project to the CISD school board.


